
From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR
Cc: Vonck, Kevin J. - PDR
Subject: FW: I do not support the elimination of parking minimums
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 8:29:31 AM

 
 
Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP
Principal Planner - Land Use Administration |Department of Planning & Development Review | City
of Richmond | Matthew.Ebinger@RVA.gov | 804-646-6308
 
From: Mary Radford [mailto:radfordmary2@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 9:21 PM
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov>
Subject: I do not support the elimination of parking minimums
 
CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize

the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 I am a Fan resident and understand the planning commission is considering eliminating
parking minimums for new development. I think this is short-sighted and will result in
additional pressure on already limited parking options for current city residents. If developers
want to build in the city they need to plan for parking for their customers.
 
Thank you,
Mary Radford 
1423 Floyd Ave, Richmond, VA 23220
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